
Dietician update March 2023

Dear Member, 

The HSU Dietitian Committee is seeking expressions of interest from Dietitians and 
Senior Dietitians who are HSU members and work in the NSW Public Health system. 

The Committee is ready to explore Award and other industrial issues impacting 
Dietitians across the state. We need your input. Play your part in ensuring that your 
workplace rights and conditions are improved by joining the Committee. 

The identified priority areas of the committee thus far are: 

• Developing a consistent state-wide process for HSU members to access 
personal regrade committees.

• Improving professional recognition and resourcing for Dietitians within public 
health.

If you would like to join the Committee, please write to the below email to express your 
interest.   

If there is a collective issue impacting Dietitians that you’d like the Committee to 
explore or issues you’d like placed on the agenda for the next Committee meeting, 
please contact HSU Industrial Officer Anam Rafi on anam.rafi@hsu.asn.au. 

For non-members, now is the time to join the HSU and stand up for better conditions. 
You can join using this link: https://www.hsu.asn.au/join.    

In unity, 

Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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